
 

 
Metamorph Strategy  
Modern Slavery Policy 
 

This statement applies to Metamorph Strategy Limited (the Company) in respect of the financial 
year ending 30 April 2023.  

Metamorph Strategy limited is a professional services firm providing Strategy, Management and 
Operations consulting to businesses and non-profits. 

While Metamorph Strategy Limited, as a professional services consulting firm, is not part of an 
industry typically associated with prevalent instances of modern slavery, we remain thoroughly 
committed to identifying, monitoring, and mitigating any potential risks within our supply chain. 

As a small consulting firm, we have a limited number of suppliers. Those we do have are globally 
recognised technology firms whom we purchase software applications from. These organisations 
have required modern slavery policies in place.   

Smaller suppliers (SMEs) that we work with are requested to report on what steps they are taking 
regarding identifying the risk of modern slavery within their own supply chain which will allow the 
Company to better assess potential risks of modern slavery in its supply chain.  

The Company's Modern Slavery Policy has been developed by our two Directors, and is made 
available to all associates or contractors that we employ in our work, along with details of how to 
identify and report any concerns or suspicions regarding the presence of modern slavery they 
identify within our supply chain.  

This statement is made pursuant to section 54(1) of the Modern Slavery Act 2015 and has been 
approved by the Directors of the Company.  

Signed on behalf of Metamorph Strategy:  

 
 
Alistair Bance 
Director | Metamorph Strategy Limited  
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